Chan, Barney, Env. Health

To: Monte Upshaw
Cc: sramdass@waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case RO0000186 Fidelity Roof Company, 1075 40th St, Oakland 94608

Mr. Upshaw: Your request for a work plan extension to 4/6/07 is granted.
Sincerely,

Barney M. Chan

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
510-567-6765

————— Original Message-----

From: Monte Upshaw [mailto:monte@fidelityroof.com]
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2007 3:47 BM

To: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case R0O0000186 Fidelity Roof Company

Mr. Barney M. Chan

Environmental Health Services

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, Ca 94502-56577

RE: Request for extension of Work Planm submittal from 3/06/07 to
04/06/07

Dear Mr. Chan,

In accordance with our conversation today, I am requesting an extension of the due date
for submitting a Work Plan for Remediation and Cleanup Goals, of one month.

We are evaluating two plans, and our consultant needs this time to complete their work.
Thank you very much for your consideration.

Yours truly,

Fidelity Roof Company

Monte Upshaw
Chairman

510-547-6330 ext. 301




